
 

 

Date: May 12, 2023 

Dear Parents, 

We hope this message finds you in good health and spirits. We wanted to express our 

gratitude for your cooperation during this busy, yet productive week.  The highlights of this 

week include the orientation we held for our AY 2023-24 Early Years parents. Your trust in 

building a better future for our children is much appreciated, and we are proud to work 

alongside you in shaping their future.  

New Group Reading Test (NGRT) 
 
The New Group Reading Test (NGRT) will take place for Years 1 to 10 students from Monday, 

15th May to Friday, 19th May 2023. We request parents to ensure 100% attendance of our 

students to achieve their academic goals. 

 

COP28 Objective 

 

In line with UAE’s sustainability agenda, enhancing environmental awareness, and unifying 

efforts on climate action to reach practical solutions to overcome climate change challenges 

and in preparation toward UAE hosting COP28 (UN Conference on Climate Change) during 

the period 30 November – 12 December, Arab Unity School will organise various activities to 

support the green education partnership initiatives by the UAE towards a sustainable future. 

Our vision is to build a green and sustainable school community through curriculum 

integration. We aim to achieve this goal through student leadership who will collaboratively 

create an eco-friendly community that will leave a lasting impact for future generations. 

 

Reminder: Re-registration for AY 2023-24 
 

Only one week left to re-register your children for the new academic year 2023-24. Kindly 

clear any pending fees before re-registration as the Accounts Department will not accept 

any re-registration fees when pending fees have not been cleared in full for the current 

academic year. You are strongly encouraged to complete the re-registration latest by 

Saturday, 13th May 2023, as there is no guarantee for seat availability once the school accepts 

new admissions from Monday, 15th May 2023. 

 
 



 

 

Activities Next Week 
 

 
 
Given the rising temperatures during summer, our Hot Weather Policy aims to keep students 

engaged in indoor games to align with the prevailing heat index. Ensure that our students 

carry enough water to stay hydrated. 

We hope you have a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Susan Varghese 

Acting Principal 

 

 

 


